

St Bernadette's Catholic Primary School

2 Willey St Sunshine North Vic 3020 Ph: 039311 8872 E: principal@stbsunshinenth.catholic.edu.au

ABN: 54 744 343 007

16th March 2020

CANCELLATION OF YEAR 5 & 6 CAMP TO ADANAC

Dear Families,

Given the ongoing concerns around the Coronavirus (COVID-19), as well as advice from Catholic Education Melbourne, DHHS and the Department of Education, the school has made the decision to cancel camp for the Year 5 & 6 students, scheduled for Wednesday 25th March through to Friday 27th March 2020.

We understand the disappointment of all involved, however student and staff wellbeing must be at the core of our decision making at this point in time.

We will look to see whether alternative dates are available later in the year.

However, at this stage, there can be no promises.

Your fees have included the Camp costs; we will endeavour to remove this in the coming weeks.

I thank you in advance for your understanding and partnership with the school, in regard to this.

Kind regards,

Mrs Joanne Webster

Principal